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01/08/2022  10:29:452022/2236/P OBJ Johanna Cronin As a resident of York Way I object to this application on the basis that there are plenty of empty flats in the 

area but very few local amenities. This take-away business benefits many in the local community, whereas a 

new 1-bedroom flat would benefit 1 to 2 people at most. This change of use will result in a long-standing small 

business being evicted have no benefit to the community.
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